MEMO

October 13, 2020

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following
donations for the Harrison Food Pantry:

e $2,000.00 from an anonymous donor
e $2,000.00 form an anonymous donor

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini
Director of Community Services
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